
Exciting news! 
All our Support Unit students have been invited on our end of year excursion to the Solitary Island 
Aquarium at the Southern Cross University National Marine Science Centre at Charlesworth Bay. 
We will learn about all of the creatures that live in our coastal waters! 
We will have lunch in the shade and then set out on a 
scavenger hunt to find the treasure. 
Notes have been sent out but feel free to contact 
Mrs Thornton for more information or another note. 
Hope to see all of our students there. 

ARMSTRONG DRIVE,  TOORMINA NSW   2452  026653 3077    toormina-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au     www.toormina-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

Term 4 Week 7 NOVEMBER 2017

 page23

Year 10 student, 
Melissa Madden has 
been gaining work 
experience at the 
NATURAL ELEGANCE 
FLORISTS at Toormina 
Caltex Complex (photo 
below). 
Thank you to Kylie and 
team.

Photo above shows the boys learning about energy with Mr Belling via 
this steam powered engine from the Science Faculty.

Photo above shows THS Principal, Paul Humphrey signing the Visitor’s 
Book with our Meeters & Greeters at our recent Coffee Shop.
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Our Support Unit students and Year 10 Peer 
Support students had a brilliant day at Sportz 
Central for the Activate Inclusion Sports Day.
More photos on the THS website.

All things FRUIT were celebrated in the Support Unit 
during FRUITOPIA!
Yum yum yum.


